Kim Reynolds
GOVERNOR

Adam Gregg
LT. GOVERNOR



IPERS Employer Bulletin 2020-7

DATE: April 29, 2020
TO: Reporting Officials
FROM: Donna M. Mueller, CEO

SUBJECT: 2020 School Retiree Guidance

Due to COVID-19, several contract teachers who are retiring in May 2020 were not able to collect their personal belongings from their offices. To address this unique situation, school districts may allow retirees to collect their personal belongings either before or after their employment termination date. If access is granted following the termination date, employers should document a waiver process.

IPERS benefits are paid once an employee is considered released from all job duties and contract obligations.

INQUIRIES

For further information, contact the Employer Relations Bureau at 877-473-7799. Please reference IPERS Employer Bulletin 2020-7.